
 

 

County of Riverside Continuum of Care 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE 

JANUARY 6, 2022 

POLICY & ADVOCACY COMMITTEE 

MEETING 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the January 6, 2022 CoC 

Meeting has been cancelled. The meeting has been cancelled to 

allow the Committee’s Six Working Groups to meet in preparation 

for the next full committee meeting. 

The next Policy & Advocacy Committee Meeting will be held as follows: 

Date: March 3, 2022 

Time: 2PM – 4PM 

Location: Until further notice, all CoC related meetings will be 

held by web and/or phone meeting. 
 

The agenda for the next meeting will be posted online in accordance with the 

Ralph M. Brown Act. 

 

For questions, contact the CoC staff at CoC@rivco.org. 
 

Dated: January 3, 2022 

mailto:CoC@rivco.org

